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August 27, 2024 
 
Oil India Limited  
India 
 
Formal confirmation of Oil India Limited’s admission to the Oil & Gas Decarbonization Charter (OGDC) 
 
Dear Dr. Ranjit Rath, Chairman & Managing Director at Oil India Limited, 
 
On behalf of the Oil & Gas Decarbonization Charter (OGDC), we are delighted to confirm your company’s formal 
admission to our initiative. 
 
Oil India Limited’s plans to reduce greenhouse gas emissions from oil and gas operations align closely with the 
Charter’s goals and reflect your company’s leadership in emissions reduction. We look forward to collaborating 
with you. 
 
As a Signatory to the Charter, your company joins more than 50 of the world’s leading oil and gas companies  
working together to accelerate efforts to achieve net zero in line with the Charter’s ambitions. 
 
OGDC, which was launched at COP28 in 2023, represents a significant advance in the industry’s collective 
effort to reduce greenhouse gas emissions from oil and gas operations and accelerate the energy transition.  
 
OGDC is an inclusive and collaborative initiative focused on supporting and enabling oil and gas companies to 
accelerate action to decarbonize their operations. 
 
We look forward to working with you as we steer the industry to a net zero future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

    
 
 

Bjørn Otto Sverdrup 
Head of OGDC Secretariat 


